PENRICKTON CENTER FOR BLIND CHILDREN

November 24, 2010

Saline Fiddlers C/o Mark Visovatti P.O. Box 315 Saline, MI 48176

Dear Friends:

It is with great appreciation that I thank you for your recent donation of a music cd and for performing at the Bluegrass Holiday Concert to benefit the blind, multi-disabled children here at Penrickton Center for Blind Children. Your gift is so much appreciated by all of us here at Penrickton Center.

As you know, Penrickton Center is the only child caring facility in Michigan specializing in meeting the needs of blind multi-disabled children. More importantly, your generosity makes a real difference in the lives of so many children and their families who otherwise would have nowhere like this to go.

It is also reassuring to know that your heart was in this special donation; knowing that you were thinking of our children is a true gift in itself. Through your kindness you make smiles appear and lift spirits!

Thank you for giving our children the chance they deserve!

Sincerely,

Executive Director

In accordance with IRS requirements for tax deductibility, this letter affirms that Penrickton Center for Blind has not provided you with any goods or services in exchange for your contribution. Please retain this letter your records.

> 26530 Eureka Road / Taylor, Michigan 48180 (734) 946-7500 / Fax (734) 946-6707 / www.penrickton.com